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Chaffee, Missouri:  The Chaffee R-2 Board of Education met in regular session April 12, 

2021, and the following is a summary of that meeting. 

 

● The board approved the minutes from the March 8th board meeting. 

● The board approved the consideration of bills from the March 8th board meeting. 

● Oath of office of elected board members - Jamie Nix and John Swinford 

● Reorganization of the Board of Education - President - Jamie Nix, Vice-President 

- Steve Seyer, Treasurer - Dale Tenkoff, Secretary - Kelly Spies. 

● The board approved the request to schedule an executive session upon the 

conclusion of the regular session (with closed minutes). 

● The board approved to remain with Delta Dental Insurance for the 2021-2022 

school year. 

● The board approved a letter of resignation from Kerrie Swain. 

● The board approved recommendations to hire Amy Blackman for the Secondary 

FACS position and Logan Lawson for the elementary PE position. 

● The board approved to continue with the Seamless Summer Lunch Program 

during the summer school session.  

● The board approved the spending of only ½ of the 1% for PDC for the remainder 

of the school year.  

● The board tabled the approval of increasing the schools share for the Harmon 

Field parking lot project. 

● The board approved to coop with St. Ambrose at the junior high level for the 

2021-2022 school year. 

● The board approved to continue the partnership with Aramark Contracted Food 

Services for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Announcements:   

● Next Board Meeting is Monday, May 10th, 2021 @ 7:00 PM 


